
 It's hard to believe that we are just a few days away
from the end of this school year.  What a wild year it

has been!  While there are still a lot of questions
about how next year will look, the staff at Woodmore

is already preparing for an amazing 2021-2022
school year.  You can help prepare your child this
summer as well.  Grade levels will be sending (via

Google Classroom) letters to their next year's
students with summer suggestions.  Please take a

close look at these suggestions and encourage your
child by developing a summer schedule.  Nothing is

more important than reading over the summer. 
 Take a look at this report from Scholastic.  In

addition to academics, we hope summer will include
lots of time to play outside and explore!

 
I want to take a moment to thank the amazing staff,
the parents, and the students Woodmore.  As a first

year principal, I could not have asked for more
support and encouragement.  I am so grateful to

have such an amazing  community to work with each
and every day.  Be safe and enjoy your summer!

June 14th - 5th Grade Drive-By Promtion and

Zoom Celebration

June 14th - 2 Hours Early Dismissal for Students

June 15th - 2 Hour Early Dismissal for Students

June 15th - Last Day of School for Students

July 1st - 4th Quarter Report Cards Mailed to

Students

Important Dates
Principal's Corner

JUNE 2021  VOLUME 1

Wildcat      Weekly
(Delivered Monthly)

Staff Highlite  - Ms. Dobson (Professional School Counselor)  
Ms. Dobson has been the professional school counselor at Woodmore for two years.  As

the PSC, Ms. Dobson promotes social and emotional health through whole class
instruction and working with small groups and individuals.  She also leads our Peer

Mediation Program, is our 504 & SIT Coordinator, and does so much more.  Prior to being
the PSC , Ms. Dobson worked In pre-k at Woodmore for 2 years, and was a counselor

other schools.  She also worked  as a para in Montgomery County, where she grew up, and
I spent many  years working at a daycare!  Ms. Dobson loves getting to know all of the

students and having time to help out with any concerns they may have. Her suggestions
for the summer.."Read, Watch movies,  Travel & Have fun!!"

There is still time to submit a
digital yearbook slide.  Email

devon.lucas@pgcps.org by by 
June 9th with a completed slide or questions. 

We hope to deliver a "Wildcat Weekly" every month next year.  Please let Mr. Zanghi know what type of information you would like to see included.   

https://www.scholastic.com/readingreport/summer.html

